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April 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Norman Trebilcock, President 
TREBILCOCK CONSULTING SOLUTIONS, PA 
2800 Davis Boulevard, Suite 200 
Naples, Florida  34104 
 
Dear Mr. Trebilcock: 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation has reviewed your application for 
prequalification package and determined that the data submitted is adequate to technically 
prequalify your firm for the following types of work: 
 
Group 3 - Highway Design - Roadway 
 

3.1 - Minor Highway Design 
 
Group 6 - Traffic Engineering and Operations Studies 
 

6.1 - Traffic Engineering Studies 
6.2 - Traffic Signal Timing 

 
Group 7 - Traffic Operations Design 
 

7.1 - Signing, Pavement Marking and Channelization 
7.2 - Lighting 
7.3 - Signalization 

 
Group 10 - Construction Engineering Inspection 
 
 10.1 - Roadway Construction Engineering Inspection 
 
Group 13 - Planning 
 
 13.4 - Systems Planning 
 13.5 - Subarea/Corridor Planning 
 13.6 - Land Planning/Engineering 
 

Your firm is now technically prequalified with the Department for Professional Services in 
the above referenced work types. Your firm may pursue projects in the referenced work types 
with fees estimated at less than $500,000.00. This status shall be valid until April 22, 2023, for 
contracting purposes. 
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Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at 
carliayn.kell@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 850-414-4597. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Carliayn Kell 
Professional Services  
   Qualification Administrator 
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